
SPRING 2017 ADVERTISEMENT FORM 

DUE	
  -­‐‑	
  	
  JANUARY	
  30TH,	
  2017	
  

Dear Community Member, 
 

The Annapolis High School Drama Company has been increasing its presence in the 
Annapolis community for the last five years, and our students have reaped the benefits of theatre 
education from local support. We have received numerous awards and nominations and plan to 
expand our students’ experiences throughout the Maryland area. You can continue to assist the 
growth of our program by placing an ad in our Playbill for our 2017 Spring Production of WEST 
SIDE STORY. We expect over a thousand audience members to attend our show, and each 
audience member will receive a Playbill with your advertisement for your business. We are also 
a non-profit organization, so your financial support would be tax deductible! Please join us in 
supporting the arts in education. Thank you. 
 

The AHS Drama Co 
 
All Advertisements are sized for half of an 8 ½” by 11” page and will be printed in gray scale.  
 
Circle your choice: 

$200.00  Full Page Ad Space 
$100.00  ½ Page Ad Space 
$50.00   ¼ Page Ad Space 

 
Full Name:  _____________________________________________ 
 
Business Name:  _____________________________________________ 
 
Mailing Address:  _____________________________________________  
 
City:   _____________________________________________ 
 
State/Province: _____________________________________________ 
 
Zip/Postal Code:  _____________________________________________ 
 
Phone Number:  _____________________________________________ 
 
Email:    _____________________________________________ 
 
Please email a digital copy of your ad to dramacoahs@gmail.com. Thank you for your support 
and we look forward to seeing you at this year’s upcoming production of WEST SIDE STORY. 
Please make all checks payable to the ANNAPOLIS HIGH SCHOOL and mail to: 
 
Mr. Andrew Parr 
Annapolis High School 
2700 Riva Road 
Annapolis, MD 21401 
 


